
 

 

 
Ref. No.: RGL/S&L/2019/122 
 
August 16, 2019 
 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  
Listing Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 
Sub.: Reply to the clarification sought for significant movement in price of RGL script. 
 
Dear Sir 
 
This is with reference to your e-mail dated August 14, 2019 regarding significant movement in 

the price of our security, we wish to submit that Company has made all the necessary 

disclosures pursuant to regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has not withheld any material information/event that in 

our opinion would have bearing on the price behavior of the scrip.  

 
The Company had it's AGM on August 7, 2019 and subsequently declared it's Q1 results on 

August 13, 2019 and therefore, Company has nothing to report, whether information/event or 

announcement which may have a bearing on the price movement of the Company’s script.  

 
We hope the above clarifies and request you to please take the same on record. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Renaissance Global Ltd. 

 
G. M. Walavalkar   
VP – Legal & Company Secretary 


